
West Virginia Fire Safety Summit Dinner 
Thursday, May 9th, 2019 

Charleston Coliseum and Convention Center  
  

The West Virginia State Fire Marshal’s office is proud to host the 
3rd Annual WV Fire Safety Summit Dinner sponsored in 

partnership with the National Fire Protection Association. 
  

The 2019 Summit will be held on Thursday, May 9th, beginning at 
5pm with a dinner followed by topics on:   

 
Creating a Public Education Experience  

 
Motivating your Audience for Behavior Change 

  
The purpose of this summit is to bring together all stakeholders 

who have an interest in who have an interest in reducing risk and 
protecting life in their communities. These stakeholders include 
but are not limited to:  Fire Service organizations, Community 

Service organizations, Industry leaders, Seniors, Family and 
Children Advocacy groups; this summit is for all willing and able 
to learn, share, and network with others within communities. 

   
Please call the WV Fire Marshal’s Office at 304-558-2191 and talk 

with one of our Public Education Representatives on how to 
make a “FREE” registration for May 9th at the WV Public Safety 
Expo at the Charleston Coliseum and Convention Center . The 

dinner will be held in room 215/217.  
  


